
 

 

June 28, 2024 

Congratulations for those of you completing your school year at École Neil Campbell School and 

welcome for those just joining us.  

School starts on Wednesday, September 4th, 2024. Classroom teachers will have purchased the majority 

of your student’s school supplies before the school year begins. The goal is to reduce costs for families 

by purchasing in bulk, ensure all students have the appropriate supplies, and to help save time and 

effort for you.  

When you come on Wednesday, September 4th, we ask that you bring:                         

✓ A backpack to carry your belongings in 

✓ A pair of indoor runners to stay at school (Also used for Phys. Ed; non-marking) 

✓ Headphones 

✓ Refillable water bottle 

✓ 1 Old shirt for art 

✓ An activity book for if your child finishes eating lunch early (Grade 1-3 only) 

✓ Deck of Cards (Grade 3-5 only) 

PLEASE LABEL THE ABOVE ITEMS WITH YOUR CHILD’S NAME 

✓ 4 whiteboard markers 

✓ One roll of paper towels 

✓ 5 Large Ziplock bags 

✓ 2 boxes of Kleenex 

 

STUDENT FEES will pay for:   Cost to families: 

School supplies that your child will use 
throughout the year such as paper, scribblers, 
pens, pencils, crayons, duotangs, glue, etc.  

$ 35.00 

Special activities and school projects $ 30.00 

TOTAL COST FOR SUPPLIES AND STUDENT FEES 
2024-2025 

$ 65.00 

 

Thank you 

 


